




viz. residential flats/apartments above, family occupied detached houses opposite
and flats/apartments to the side and rear. The latter will be affected by cooking
smells and noise from the proposed extractor fan.

The requested application for the extensive hours of opening and the serving/selling
of alcohol and food appears excessive and thereby not commensurate with the 3
neighbouring small lock-up shops, who operate on a standard 9am-5.30pm basis, nor
commensurate with the adjacent residential dwellings.

Already sited on the pavement, associated with the various properties, there is a
plethora of unsightly, yet necessary, waste bins and we feel that an establishment
selling eat-in and take-away cooked food and alcohol will considerably exacerbate
this situation.

The property is situated within just a few metres of traffic lights at the busy
crossroad, on the main A379 Torquay arterial road, with no direct adjacent parking.
Hence we feel that there will be a potential for customers and delivery/collection
services to flout the law by parking on the “no loading, no unloading at any time”
double yellow lines, (or even straddling the double yellow road and curb lines by
parking on to the pavement, which has been observed precisely at this point). This
will be hazardous - a public safety issue - to both those on the highway as well as
pedestrians. This situation would be aggravated if a home delivery services (e.g.
Deliveroo, Just Eat) were to be provided with frequent pick-ups by motorcycles and
taxis.

We are also concerned about the possible further placement of street furniture (e.g.
free standing advertising stand, table and chairs etc.), creating further hazards for
residents and pedestrians, as well as the potential disruption and associated noise
during the proposed long opening hours.

Should this establishment potentially be allowed to offer take-away food and alcohol
(the former from 7am to 11.30pm and the latter from 9am until 11.00pm, 7 days a
week), there will inevitably be an increase in litter being deposited throughout the
beautiful area of St. Marychurch and The Downs.

Placement of bottles and rubbish into containers at the rear of the property, with
regard to noise and vehicular access for subsequent collection, will be disruptive to
the residents who have legitimate access to the rear of their properties via the private
back lane, as well as being disruptive to those residents residing in the apartments at
the rear.
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From:

Subject: Licence Application for 5 Babbacombe Rd.
Date: 19 April 2023 16:22:14

Dear 

I am writing in regard to the above application for an Alcohol Licence. The notice in the window of the
premises states Chubbs wish to open
a Deli with Alcohol between the hours of 9. a.m. - 11. p.m. 7 days a week.  It is unclear what the full
intention is.

A Deli possibly selling wine with the purchase of cheese etc during regular shop hours would be
acceptable

However, these premises are in a close residential area beside a funeral parlor.  If the plan is to sell
alcohol for consumption on 
the premises for such extended hours I would suggest there is huge potential for noise and
disturbance for these residents.

If this is the case I strongly object.
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